
Welcome to 
Prekindergarten

My name is Madelyn Martin, and I will be your child’s Pre-K teacher 
this year at Kate Sullivan Elementary! 

I have my undergraduate degree of Early Childhood Education from 
the Florida State University, and this will be my fifth-year teaching. 

I am so very excited for the opportunity to learn from your child and 
be able to teach them new things. We will be learning about shapes, 
colors, and numbers! We will also be learning about how to share, 
how to handle our emotions, and how to be the best humans we 
can be. 

I will be sending home a weekly newsletter on Fridays via email and 
a printed copy will go home in your child’s Croc Folder. All our 
wonderful weekly artwork will also come home on Fridays. 

If you need to contact me, you may email me at 
martinm4@leonschools.net or call our school at (850) 487 – 1216. 

Thank you!

Madelyn Martin 
Pre-K Teacher

Kate Sullivan Elementary  


